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September 2025 NEWSLETTER

Welcome to Our September Newsletter!
As we step into September, we’re excited to welcome the warmer days and the sunshine that’s

beginning to return. It’s a lovely time of year, and we’re looking forward to enjoying more outdoor
activities and soaking up the fresh spring air.

This month, we’ll be celebrating Father’s Day  a special opportunity to recognise the incredible dads,
grandads, and father figures in our community. Keep an eye out for details on how we’ll be marking

this occasion!
We’re also preparing for Photo Week, which will commence on September 15th. This is always a fun
and memorable time, so please make sure to mark your calendars. More information will be shared

soon.
Here’s to a joyful and sunny September!















Thank you.... 
Dear Little Assets Families,

Thank you for all reading 2025 newsletter.
 We appreciate your time and engagement.

Warm regards,
The Little Assets Team


